

NEWSLETTER May 2023

Welcome to the latest update from Bermondsey Community Kitchen, keeping you informed of our work in the local community.

Many thanks to **Southwark Council's** support through the **Positive Futures Young people's Fund (PFYPF)** issued by **Paul Davies and Dinar Hossain**.

We are proud to announce that we have got off to a fantastic start with our special education needs and disability (SEND) program.

The students were so excited to be learning new life skills, cooking healthy and nutritional meals for themselves.

This will include a health and hygiene course, knife skills and recipe building, which due to its nature will embrace English, numeracy and it's measurements.

After cooking their meals, all students will sit down to enjoy the fruits of their labour and eat and converse together in the kitchen as a group, taking home any excess food for the family.

After completing the course, a certificate of abilities will be presented to the students.



This is a FREE course open to Southwark SEND residents, if you want someone to attend please email us for an application form and further details.

Photos of a successful day that the students thoroughly enjoyed





























....and yes, we have a 5 rating for food hygiene!

